Linfield University's Theatre Program is donating to
Henderson House all of the proceeds from their opening
night performance of:

The Lightning Thief: The Percy Jackson Musical
Thursday, April 24th @ 7:30pm
@ Ford Hall (Marshall Theatre) on campus

Henderson House will have a table set up in the theatre
lobby and will have staff available after the show.

Here is a map of where to find Marshall Theatre on
Linfield University's Campus:
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